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To Whom It May Concern,

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Regina R. Merryman, who has worked with us at 

San Antonio Medical Center as a nursing assistant for the past two years. During her time here, Regina has 

consistently demonstrated exceptional skill, dedication, and compassion in providing care to our patients. 

Regina has been an integral part of our healthcare team, working in both inpatient and outpatient settings, 

where she has gained invaluable experience assisting patients with daily activities, providing support 

during medical procedures, and ensuring their comfort and safety. 

One of Regina's standout qualities is her ability to connect with patients. Her compassionate and empathetic 

nature allows her to provide excellent patient care, particularly with those who are under stress or dealing 

with complex medical conditions. 

Regina also excels in her teamwork and communication. She works seamlessly with nurses, doctors, 

and other healthcare professionals to ensure the best care for our patients. Her organizational skills and 

attention to detail have been key factors in her success in a fast-paced, high-pressure environment. 

I am confident that Regina R. Merryman will excel in any healthcare role she pursues. She has the skills, 

work ethic, and compassion necessary to succeed in this field. I strongly recommend her for any position 

that requires dedication, empathy, and a deep commitment to providing excellent patient care.

Please feel free to contact me at (210) 555-6789 or via email at emily.johnson@samc.org if you have any 

further questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Dr. Emily T. Johnson
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